













MOTHER'S DAY STALL

Students had an opportunity to buy something special for Mum or Grandma.

A big thank you to Laura Khoury and all the parents who helped source and sell items for the students at our Mother's Day Stall.

We also take this opportunity to wish all our Mums and the special women in our lives, both staff and parents a wonderful day of celebration and time with your family and friends.

We certainly do cherish you and especially all you do in our community here at Thomas Hassall.